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Exams, exams, exams! 

 

  

 

Upper 5 pupils have started their final preparations before GCSE examinations start next 

week. We have been focusing on examination technique across all business lessons, 

interspersed with revisiting specific topic areas. All pupils have been working arduously to 

recall and retrieve knowledge, whist also making sure this is applied to the context within the 

question. The department ran several revision sessions over Easter and these were well 

attended. Pupils should feel confident going into these final examinations, as I know they have 

been working hard at school and at home. 

Many of the Upper 6 students are hoping to study business related courses at university, with 

A levels just around the corner, they are all in the depths of revision and completing past 

papers. 

Our BTEC students have their real examination, for the marketing unit, this coming week and 

this will count towards their final grade.  

All in all, a very busy time in the business department! 

We wish them the best of luck in the forthcoming examinations. 

 

Mrs Amy Farrington 
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